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  June 13- June 17, 2022 

 

THE CORDOVA BAY           
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

June 29 Last Day of 

School   

 

School District No. 63 (Saanich) resides on the traditional territory of the W̱SÁNEĆ people encompassing 

the five local communities: BO,ḰE,ĆEN (Pauquachin), MÁLEXEȽ (Malahat), W̱JOȽEȽP (Tsartlip), W̱,SIKEM 

(Tseycum), and S,ȾAUTW̱ (Tsawout). We acknowledge and thank the W̱SÁNEĆ people on whose           

traditional territory we live, learn, and teach. The W̱SÁNEĆ people have lived and worked on this land 

since time immemorial  

Make a plan for well-being this summer 

Attendance Reporting - Email: cordovabay_attendance@saanichschools.ca  Phone: 250-658-4002 

https://saanichschools.campayn.com/web_version/view/ddb436003806fff0a42e09785b5d2d75d19f4f6b009c140ccf244a95281cc9f4/Stakmail/276195/72049438/559379360/none/none/0


 2 

**The deadline for school bus registration for the 2022-2023 

school year is June 15th ** 
 

The Saanich School District Transportation department is now open for 2022-2023               
registration until June 15, 2022.  Students must be registered with Transportation and hold a 
current year bus pass in order to ride on the bus. 

Please go to the following link for more information: 

https://saanichschools.ca/resources/studentsfamilies/transportation 

 

 Important Safety Reminder:   

STUDENTS WHO BIKE TO SCHOOL 

If your child rides their bike to school, thank you 

for providing reminders to them to dismount while 

on school property.  The school yard is a busy 

place before and after school and walking bikes on 

the property just makes it safer for everyone. 

https://saanichschools.ca/resources/studentsfamilies/transportation
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Russell Books Virtual Book Fair is NEXT WEEK, June 13-17.  Last year, through your support and a gener-
ous top-up from Russell Books, the Cordova Bay Community raised $1100 through the Virtual Book Sale, 
which went directly back into new books for Cordova Bay students. Please support our school library and 
our  local bookstore by purchasing some new books for your summer reading.  

3 WAYS TO SUPPORT THE BOOK FAIR: 

Order books through the Book Fair Website (discounted): https://bookfair.russellbooks.com/ - Books      
delivered to school before end of the year. 

1. Purchase books in-store at Russell Books (full selection) during the Book Fair, June 13-17: 100-747 Fort 
Street, Victoria BC 250-361-4447 - Take them home that day! 

Order books through Russell Books Website (full selection): https://www.russellbooks.com/ - Books deliv-
ered to your home, or pick-up in store.  Please be sure to make a note in the "Notes" section that your  
purchase totals should be included in the Cordova Bay Book Fair.  

Thank-you for your continued support of the Cordova Bay Learning Commons! 

Any questions? Email Mrs. Bales at jbales@saanichschools.ca 

https://bookfair.russellbooks.com/
https://www.russellbooks.com/
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Do you have any Soft Plastics for Recycling?  Ms. Wergeland’s 

class is hosting a soft plastics recycling drive and would love to 

have your soft plastics!   Families are welcome to bring their soft 

plastics in, or send it with their children to school.  Students can 

bring it to the large labelled bag outside of Ms. Wergeland’s 

classroom (Room 15).  
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Have you noticed that your child all of a sudden doesn’t 

have near as many clothes as they did in September?  

Please come and visit our Lost and Found department to 

see what we may have in store!  You can come into the 

school (always come through the front door and check in 

with the office please) and go shopping through our         

assortment of garments, shoes, containers and                

miscellaneous other items.   When the weather is nice you 

may even see our rolling racks out in the front courtyard for 

your viewing pleasure! 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

We are overflowing!! 
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** New PAC Fundraiser ** 

Country Grocer Save a Tape - Save your receipts 
from any Country Grocer dating back to March 
2021.  Submit your receipts to your classroom 
teacher or to the Cordova Bay School office.   

Our school 

gets 1%back in 

Gift Cards 

which adds up      

quickly! 


